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Important Dates 

4th Apr 14.40 Year 2 Class Assembly 

11th Apr PTA Easter Bonnet Parade  

11th Apr 14.40 Pre-School and Reception 
  Spring Sing Performance 

11th Apr Last day of term 

For a full summary of dates over the year, our 

Annual Planner can be viewed here 

                             PTA Update  

A big Thank You to everyone who was involved in running the flower 

shop for our Mother’s Day stall and to everyone who supported the 

event. The children had a wonderful time creating their personalised 

flower arrangements. 

Beat the Goalie - Saturday 5th April  

To support the £20.25 fundraising challenge, the PTA is holding a  FREE ‘Beat the Goalie 

Event’ this Saturday 5th April on Woodford Garden Village Green from 2pm onwards. 

Parents/family can sponsor their child to see how many goals they can score. All just for fun, 

but a great way for our school community to get involved with the £20.25 challenge! Please 

see poster sent out for details.  

PTA Easter Bonnet Parade - Friday 11th April  

Children taking part in the PTA Easter Bonnet Parade can bring their hat to school and show off their 

creation at the parade in the hall during the school day. Children will vote for their favourites and 

house points will be awarded to the winning hat designers! £1 suggested donation per entry. The PTA 

team will be in the playground at morning drop off on the day with collection buckets, or you can 

donate via the QR code on the posters in the playground. Please see poster sent out for details.  

Monkhouse Uniform  

For a limited time, enjoy FREE delivery on all orders over £30 

between Monday 14th April and Wednesday 16th April.  

Article 3 - Best Interest of the Child  

We regularly conduct evacuation drills to help children practice 

what to do in case of a fire. We also practice 

invacuation drills, which are important in the event 

of an intruder on school grounds. This week, we 

spoke to the children about these drills and 

explained their importance for our safety.  

Dream big, fly high  

Food Waste  

From 31st March 2025, recycling and collection measures for 

all types of recyclable waste are required to be in place in all 

schools. In school, we have been recycling waste 

since we opened and now, moving forward, we will 

also be required to separate food waste. We will be 

talking to the children in lessons and assemblies and 

have introduced new food waste bins around school.  

Stockport Family Hubs  

Are you a parent/carer of a neurodivergent child 

or are you a parent/carer of a child with SEND 

looking for information or advice? 

Stockport Family is holding drop-in sessions 

where you can go along and have a chat with 

colleagues from the multi-disciplinary team, 

which includes representatives from the 

Educational Psychology Service, Jigsaw Team, 

Neurodevelopmental Team, Children’s Therapy 

Services, and the Hearing and Vision Service. 

No formal diagnosis is required to access the 

sessions. Dates, 

times and locations 

of these are on the 

poster sent out.  

Staff Update  

We are sad to be saying goodbye to Mrs Rigg on Friday 11th 

April. Mrs Rigg joined us when we first opened and has 

worked with all the children in school. We are excited for her 

next adventure and know she will be amazing in her new role.  
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